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AGENDA MEMORANDUM 

 
To: Honorable Mayor and Members of Town Council 
 
From: Sandy Vossler, Senior Planner, Development Services Department 
                 
Title: Summary of Planning Commission Action 
 

 
Planning Commission Action 
 
At the Planning Commission public hearing held on December 10, 2015, the 
Commission voted 7-0 to recommend approval of the proposed annexation and 
zoning of the Lower East Plum Creek property. 
 
No members of the public commented on the annexation or zoning.  The Utilities 
Director, Mark Marlowe, presented information about the diversion structure planned for 
a portion of the property.  Director Marlowe answered the Commissioner’s questions 
about the Town’s renewable water plan and how the diversion structure will contribute 
to that plan. 
 

 
 

 
Recommendation 
 
The Planning Commission and staff recommend approval of the Lower East Plum 
Creek annexation and POS-1 zoning.     
 

Attachment D 

Lower East Plum Creek Annexation Plat 


